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RESOURCES FOR NEW INVESTIGATORS 

 

The ORIA has been a great supporter of New Investigators.   

Over the last few years, it has put aside 1/3
rd

 of its available funding to support New 

Investigator projects.  In 2013, during its 60
th

 year, the ORIA will fund five (5) projects.  This 

is an innovative approach by the ORIA to encourage and support new investigators in 

Australia.  You can have a look at what we have previously funded by going to the Project 

Funding pages.  Pictured below is Dr Vicki Chrysostomou from CERA, Melbourne who is 

one of the previous recipients of an ORIA New Investigator Grant. 

 

 Dr Vicki Chrysostomou 

 The ORIA will again support new investigators in 2014.  Please review the 

application guidelines for ORIA funding when they are posted on our website during 

March in 2013. 

 

 Wiley-Blackwell has several useful publications.   

How to Survive a Peer Review, Wagner 

How to Write a Grant Application, Hackshaw 

How to Write a Paper,4E, Hall 

Understanding Medical Research, Goodfellow 

Ophthalmology at a Glance, Olver 

You should contact Wiley direct at Email: aus-custservice@wiley.com 

Website: www.wiley.com 

  

mailto:aus-custservice@wiley.com
http://www.wiley.com/
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Professor David Mackey from Lions Eye Institute in Perth, WA wrote an article on Training 

Peer Reviewers.  This article was published in Nature, Vol 443, 19 October 2006. 

 

 


